
September 6, 2019 

 

Dear Greater Nashville Swimmer,  

 

We are sorry to inform you that the Greater Nashville Swim Meet will be rescheduled to a date yet to be 

determined.  

 

The Indoor Sports Complex pool is under construction and closed. This was due to be completed by 

September 1st. Williamson County Parks and Recreation has let us know that this project is running 

behind with no chance of completion by the end of the month.  

 

Moving to another pool in the county was considered but the lack of electronic timing, personnel to run 

the meet, no PA system, and a 4 foot pool at the blocks was not the experience we wanted you all to 

have.  

 

As they have many events to reschedule, we do not have a new date set as of yet. As soon as we know, 

we will let you know!  

 

Again, sorry for the inconvenience. We will be back in touch.  

 

Please let me know of questions.  

Christine  

 

 

Christine Dewbre  

Executive Director  

Tennessee Senior Olympics, Inc.  

PO Box 681 | Mt. Juliet, TN 37121 | 615.200.8760  

christine@tnseniorolympics.com  

www.tnseniorolympics.com  

Join the 50+ Movement! 

 


